
Attention: Incoming Kindergarteners 2024 
 

Do you have a preschool age child who will be coming to Centerville 
Elementary for Kindergarten in 2024? 

 
If so, please join us for Preschool Connections! 

 
Parents and their children who will be attending kindergarten at 
Centerville Elementary in August 2024 are invited to share in this time 
of enrichment. Each month, the program will feature information 
concerning your child’s preparation for the school experience and how 
you can enhance that experience. Children will have an opportunity to 
participate in learning activities and meet Centerville teachers and staff 
members. New books will be distributed for reading at home, 
compliments of the Centerville PTO. 
 
 
Preschool Connections Schedule  

Meeting Time:  1:30-2:15 p.m. 
 
Monday 11/6/23 
Tuesday 12/5/23 
Wednesday 1/3/24 
Thursday 2/8/24 

 
Save the Date 

Wednesday 3/6/24:  Kindergarten Orientation Night 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

Please contact Mrs. Amy Saporetti, Reading Specialist at Centerville 
Elementary, for more information or to RSVP. Thank you! 

 
EMAIL:  amy_saporetti@hempfieldsd.org 

PHONE:  (717) 898-5575 
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